December 2023
Dear Friend of The GoGo Foundation,

It has been a year since our first official fund-raising event for The GoGo Foundation. We
would like to extend our thanks to you for your contribution and support and share with

you a photo of our fami|y atthat event.

As we enter our second year, we are looking toward the future and the good that we can do

as we continue our mission to conduct the philanthropic efforts started by our Mother, Margo.

We respectfully ask that you keep The GoGo Foundation in mind during your annual giving,

Each donation will be acknowledged with a receipt for tax purposes. If you would like to find

out more about The GoGo Foundation please check back often for updates on upcoming

events.

Kind regards,
The Family of Margo Adams

THANK YOU

FOR YOUR SUPPORTI
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